
 

Membership Renewal Reminder &  

Important Notice about Canada Post Strike 

Thank you to everyone who has already renewed their 2025–2026 CGSA membership! 

 

We want to inform you that there is the potential of a Canada Post strike later this week. To 
avoid delays, we strongly encourage you to renew your membership online now or by 
contacting Lori Micucci to ensure your payment doesn’t get delayed due to the strike. 

 

Renew your CGSA dues by May 31, 2025, and you’ll be entered into a draw to win an all-
access registration and three nights’ accommodation at the host hotel for our 60th 
Anniversary The Canadian 2026 Conference in Calgary, Alberta. 

 

Don’t miss this chance to stay ahead and be part of a special milestone celebration! 

 

Renewing is easy, simply click this link: Join/Renew | Canadian Golf Superintendents 
Association (golfsupers.com). Then enter your Login (your email address) and 
Password and click “RENEW NOW”.  Or contact me, Lori Micucci, Manager, Member 
Services by email: lmicucci@golfsupers.com or TEL: 1-800-387-1056, ext. 27 and I will 
help you renew. 

 

Thank you and Good Luck! 
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